Mike J. Molina

From: Thomas Glesne <gleasoner@me.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 5:58 AM

To: Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1

Kelly, Mike and Keani,

As a long-time resident of Maui and a working professional engineer, | am dismayed by the fact that “politics” has yet
once again entered into the realm of Maui County services. Coalitions certainly have their place, but not in creating a
slate of employees for vital county positions such as Planning Director and Water Management.

I'll keep this brief - it takes years to establish the experience and wisdom to successfully execute a position like Planning
Director for a county such as Maui. | know of no one with the integrity and wisdom of Michele McLean that is equally
qualified for said position. | am dismayed that you are even considering starting from scratch when someone like
Michele has dedicated her career to finally bring integrity into the Planning Office.

Please do not bring back a mafiosa mentality to Maui County Government. Reward intelligence and dedication to
integrity - please confirm Michele McLean this morning.

V/r,

Thomas Glesne
North Shore Systems Engineering

Sent from my iPhone



